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Having access to the school based health centers has proven to be essential in keeping
students connected to school.  The wide variety of services and supports offered by 
the center are designed to address student's basic needs.  Having access to the school 
based health center in our building allows for seamless services and low barrier 
support to all students.  As a school social worker, I work closely with the health 
center, and as a team we work together to ensure that students are getting their needs 
met in order for them to access their education successfully.   
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